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INSTRUMENTS FOR SALE ON SATURDAY………………………………  DECEMBER 2ND  2016  

Dear Parents, Friends, Tutors, Members 
and Students, 

Firstly a reminder of which groups are 
playing in the concerts on Saturday: 

First concert 11am in the MMF building. 

Groups taking part will be: Junior, 
Intermediate and Senior Guitars, Young 
Music Makers, StringBusters, Junior Wind 
and Brass, Junior Jazz and Young Voices.   

Second concert 3pm in the Harris School 
Hall 

Groups taking part will be Marching Band, 
Junior Percussion, Intermediate 
Percussion, Training Band, Intermediate 
Band, Training Strings, Concert Orchestra 
and Crown Lane Percussion.   

Third concert 6pm in the Harris School Hall 

Groups taking part will be Senior Brass, 
MYJO2, Groovement, Sax Ensemble, 
Chamber Players, MYJO and MYCB. 

Please bring a named music stand. 

If you don’t already have a red or black polo 
shirt with the MMF logo on it, you will need 
to buy one for £10 from Louisa in the Admin 
Office. 

 

 

Car Park arrangements 

It will be fine to use the car park entrance in 
Llanthony Road for the concert in the 
morning.  Please remember that this 
operates on a strictly one way basis and cars 
will need to exit through the side gate as 
usual. 

For the afternoon and evening concerts you 
will need to use the main Harris entrance on 
Lilleshall Road which may mean moving your 
car if you are already parked in the Llanthony 
Road car park.   

Raffle donations 

Raffle donations are needed to raise extra 
funds for MMF.  Bottles, toiletries, Christmas 
goodies, toys, books, food, unwanted gifts 
etc, etc.  All items can be left in the Admin 
Office in the blue trug. 

Instrument sale 

Once again we are selling some ex-rental 
instruments.  They will be sold “as seen” at 
very competitive prices.  At the moment we 
have some recorders, flutes and guitars 
available. 

 

 

 

 

Extra Rehearsal for MYCB 

There will be an extra rehearsal for all players 
in Merton Youth Concert Band on Monday 
12th December from 7.00-9.00 to work on the 
specially commissioned piece we are playing 
at the Royal Albert Hall. 

Mince pies will be available to add to the 
festive cheer. 

 

 

Raffle prize full of delicious treats.   

 

With best wishes 

Team MMF. 

 

 

 

 

 


